19-August-2015

To,

The Prl. Chief Conservator of Forests & HoFF,
Telangana State,

Hyderabad.

Sir,

Sub:- Allotment of 0.21 Hectors of Forest Land falling under the
jurisdiction of Hyderabad forest division for development of Sri
Kotagutta Peddamma Devasthana Temple- Regarding.

I in the capacity of Working President, Sri Kotagutta Peddamma Devasthana
Temple like to submit following few lines for favourable consideration of the
proposal on the subject matter.

An ancient temple of Sri Kotagutta Peddamma Temple is located in
Sy.No.19 of Gajularamaram Village of Quthbullapur Mandal. For days unknown
the people of the surrounding villages are visiting the Temple and offering prayers
and seeking blessing of the Goddess. The in-flow of devotees are very high during
festival season and there is no-proper roof-cover for the Goddess idol and also no
proper amenities to the devotees visiting the temple.

Hence, the temple committee has proposed to develop the temple with
minimum facilities. On verification of the revenue records, it is found that the
temple area is a part of Forest area and it is also learnt that for taking any activity
within the forest, prior permission of the Forest Department is required under
relevant Act and Rules. The area proposed for diversion for development of temple
is all along the boundary of the Forest and there is no much tree growth existing
in the land in question.

Hence, the proposal in the prescribed format is submitted herewith in six
(6) sets. The proposal has also been uploaded in the Forest website
www. forestclerance.in, the acknowledgment slip received through email is
enclosed herewith.

I, therefore, request the kind authorities to allot the land at the earliest and
our committee is ready to bear the cost and other expenditure towards the
allotment of the said forest land.

Thanking you

Yours truly

Jums

Dr. G Venkata Reddy

Working President

Sri Kotagutta Peddamma Devasthana Committee
Gajularamaram, Lalsabguda Road,

Quthbullapur (M), Ranga Reddy (Dist.)



